

December 2024-
No board meeting was held in the month of December. Notice was given of the cancellation in the December 2024 newsletter and signs were posted at the clubhouse cancelling the meeting. Notices were also posted on Facebook Neighborhood Watch and at rollinghillsglencairn.com.
The next regularly scheduled board meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 14, 2025.

